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August 2024

Dear Friend of ECC,

The Essex County College Foundation Board is honored to co-sponsor the College’s 24th
Annual Golf Scholarship Tournament scheduled for Thursday, October 17, 2024, at the
beautiful Maplewood Country Club. Your generosity and support will help enrich lives,
broaden learning and empower our students to achieve their full potential. Our continued
goal is to help our most deserving students earn a valuable college education and take the
next step toward achieving their dreams.

Kindly complete and return the enclosed card by Tuesday, October 1, 2024.

Since 1968, ECC has focused on the transformative power of education to change lives by
creating a learning environment that fosters high expectations for achievement. Our two
great campuses in Newark and West Caldwell serve approximately 9,000 students each year.
Our graduates become leaders and contribute to the health, vitality and advancement of
society.

In addition to demonstrating your prowess on the links and courts, we encourage you to
attend our evening reception, donate a prize, and contribute to the ECC Foundation

Scholarship Fund.

We know we can count on your support and thank you in advance for your commitment to
Essex County College and our proud legacy of STUDENTS FIRST!

For additional information regarding the Tournament, please contact Dr. Leigh M. Bello at
973-877-3484 or bello@essex.edu.

Thank you in advance for your generous contribution. We look forward to seeing you on
Thursday, October 17, 2024.

Sincerely,

A. Bolden, Chair Dr. Leila Sadeghi, Chair

Essex County College Essex County College
Board of Trustees Foundation

President
Essex County College

ESSEX COUNTY COLLEGE

G ULF

Tournament
Students First ¢ www.essex.edu



